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Kov. 12, 1919.

Dr. Lamb,
C/o the Registrar's Office, 

McGill University.

Dear Dr. Lamb,

There will not be time before the meeting of your 
Committee to-day for me to consider with Miss Cartwright and 
other members of the Royal Victoria College staff the draft 
proposals you brought to me yesterdayjfrom the Committee-.
I can therefore only ask you to be good enough to report to the 
Committee in general terms what I endeavored to convey to you 
in our talk yesterday.

Changes in the organization of physical education for 
Royal Victoria College students will be welcome to the College 
if they meet in principle and practice the three considerations 
I endeavored to indicate in the brief conference in the Acting- 
Principal's Office with Dean Adams, Mr. Glassco and myself, 
namely :

1. That the teaching of women should be in the hands of 
women and under the superintendence and direction of: a 
chief woman instructor of high standing and high 
qualification in the department.

That there should be adequate representation of women's 
interests on the Committee.

2.

3. That there should be a close association of the physical
education of women with other aspects of their education in 
order to provide a real unity in their education.

At the interview you remarked that things would pro­
work out much as at present. That may be the intention but 

it would seem to be impossible to bring the College work into 
relation with the general University department without incurring 
possibilities of change concerning which careful consideration 
should be required.
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